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Due to the unparalleled times we are currently living in and to comply with the current state/federal mandates, it
necessary to make format changes to our Semi-Annual Communication.

The 2020 Regular Semi-Annual Communication of the Most Worshipful Grand Lodge A.F. & A.M. of
Connecticut will be held in the auditorium of the Scottish Rite AASR, Valley of Hartford, 207 Deming Road,
Newington, Connecticut on Saturday, October 17, 2020. This will be a Zoom meeting with only the Grand
Lodge Officers in the lodge room. Voting for officers, legislation items, and Masonicare Board of Trustees will be
achieved through mail-in paper ballots. Information regarding registration and participation in the video
conference will be forthcoming. Please review your membership information in Grand View to verify your
email address.

The formal opening will begin promptly at 9:00 A.M. Please note it is anticipated that the session may extend
slightly beyond noon, but it will conclude by 12:30 P.M.

This Regular Communication is called for the purpose of electing Grand Lodge Officers for the year 2021. In
addition, we will receive certain committee reports, act on any legislation changes which may be in order for
consideration and other issues, time permitting, as directed by the Most Worshipful Grand Master, Brother Stephen
W. Petri. Section 8203 of our Masonic Law does permit action on changes to the Rules and Regulations which are
raised from the floor or motions presented in Committee Reports at the meeting without prior notice to the craft.

The Annual Communications committee reports (April 2020) and the current committee reports (October 2020)
will be posted on the Grand Lodge membership system (Grand View). The pending legislation items are
published in the September 2020 issue of CTFreemasons.

* Please see the August or September issue of the CT Freemason periodical (newspaper) for instructions on
signing into our membership system (Grand View).

Proxy forms will be mailed directly to the lodge officers. Sections 2300 and 2301 of our Rules and Regulations
state that a Roll of Lodges will occur. This will be done electronically.

With my fraternal best wishes,
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Wallingford, Connecticut Grant S. Gould
September 1, 2020 Right Worshipful Grand Secretary

TO BE READ AT THE NEXT STATED COMMUNICATION UPON RECEIPT



